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NAPA SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS BUREAU

Narcotic Task Force

P.O. Box 336   *   Napa, CA  94559

707-253-4458

NSIB GOVERNING BOARD OPEN MEETING
DECEMBER - 2006
AGENDA ITEMS

1.
ROLL CALL - The regular monthly meeting of the NSIB Governing Board was called to order on Monday, December 18, 2006 at 10:45 a.m. in the Napa County Sheriff’s Office.  Board members present included Chairman Chief Richard Melton of the Napa PD, Sheriff Gary Simpson, Chief Mary Butler of the Napa County Probation Department, Chief Monty Castillo of the St. Helena PD, Lt. Mike Berger represented Captain Mark Rasmussen of the CHP, Randy Bryan, SSAC of the Bureau of Narcotic Enforcement, John George, SAC of the Bureau of Narcotic Enforcement, and Bureau Commander Gary Pitkin.  Board members absent included Chief Jonathan Mills of the Calistoga PD and District Attorney Gary Lieberstein.
2.
PUBLIC COMMENT - 0 members of the public attended this meeting.

3.
MINUTES – Chief Melton asked for a motion that the minutes of the November Governing Board Meeting be approved as written.  Sheriff Simpson made the first motion and SSAC Randy Bryant seconded the motion unanimously approving the minutes.

4.
OPEN DISCUSSION 
Commander Pitkin advised the Board that the Task Force Agents will be attending the CAMP Conference in January 2007.  Expenses for registration have been paid for by NSIB for eight Task Force Agents.  The CAMP conference debriefs marijuana trends and critical incidents as well as briefs participants as to upcoming changes in law, trends, training, and support opportunities. 
5.
ADJOURNMENT


The next meeting of the NSIB Governing Board will be held on Monday, January 22, 2007 at 11:00 a.m. in the Napa County Sheriff’s Department.

                  ________________________
                               Chief Richard Melton, Chairman
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